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January 30, 2024 
 
 
Daniel Hofbauer, Plant Manager 
Crimson Holdings, LLC 
1336 East Maumee Street 
Adrian, Michigan 49221 
 
Dear Daniel Hofbauer: 
 
This letter is in reference to your Permit to Install (PTI) application, identified as 
No. APP-2023-0141, for installation of a packed-bed scrubber to control odors from the 
spray dryer used to manufacture powdered eggs at 1336 East Maumee Street in 
Adrian, Michigan (State Registration Number E8117). 
 
The public comment period ended on January 8, 2024, and a public hearing was held 
on December 6, 2023.  Comments were received during the comment period and at the 
public hearing.  After careful consideration of the issues and pursuant to the delegation 
of authority from the Director of the Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, 
and Energy (EGLE), I have approved PTI No. 38-06A.  As a part of this approval, Air 
Quality Division (AQD) staff has revised the permit conditions to reflect that the scrubber 
has been installed. 
 
This approval is based upon and subject to compliance with all administrative rules of 
EGLE and conditions stipulated in the enclosed supplement.  Please review these 
conditions thoroughly so that you may take the actions necessary to ensure compliance 
with all of these conditions.  
 
Also, PTI No. 38-06 will be voided because the equipment is now covered by PTI No. 
38-06A. 
 
To help us improve the service we provide our customers, we encourage you to 
complete a Permit to Install Customer Service Survey on the following Web page: 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/aqdptics 
 
  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/aqdptics



	38-06A co letter
	38-06ACoApLtr



